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Dear Pastor and praying friends,

James 4:14, “Whereas ye know not what shall be on
the morrow. For what is your life? It is even a vapour,
that appeareth for a little time, and then vanisheth.”

I know that | often start off talking about busy times
and how fast the year is going by for all of us. As |
prepare this letter, there is only 71 days left in this
year and two weeks until the presidential election.
As we watch how time is going by it brings to mind
this verse and the thought, “appeareth for a little
time, and then vanisheth.” May the Lord help us to
use our life and time for Him!

Some have asked how Sherry’s and my health is
doing. We praise the Lord He has continued to bless
us with good health, and we are grateful for your
prayers. My shoulder will never be like it was before
surgery, but | am so thankful for all | can do with it.
We have both had some aches and pains, but we
aren’t spring chickens any more. :-)

Printshop News
While on my last trip in
Honduras some national
pastors came down from
further north in Honduras

to get some Gospel tracts.
These are some of the one million three hundred

thousand you helped us print and ship to Honduras.
These pastors were thrilled to receive several boxes
of these.

If you need good Gospel tracts, just let me know or
call the printshop at 706-654-1548.

Travel Times
In August, | was
blessed to take partin |_
the Annual Pastors "
Conference in
Atlacomulco, Mexico.

national pastors and SEES \
families have returned to their churches with renewed
strength from the Lord. Once again we got to see the
Jon Allinson family, missionaries with MWBM working
in Mexico City. Continue to pray for them, and if you
would like more information about their work, please
let me know.

My trip in September was to Honduras for the 13th
Anniversary of the Leroy Rolston family’s work in
Santa Rita, Honduras. The Lord is blessmg greatly
there, and the church is BB
growing and reaching
more souls for Christ.
Thank you to the
Rolstons and the
missionaries and team
there for the wonderful
time thad.

The Lord willing, in November | will be going to Belize
to fill in for a week for David and Angie Harper. Pray

for them as they come to the states briefly for doctor
Visits and health scans. | will update you more in the

next letter.

St A, Kowdhsd

Fred & Sherry Kindhart
cell 864-915-8281

P. 0. BOX 519 ¢ Braselton, GA 30517 « PHONE (706) 654-2818 M I S S I O N S. Inc.

WORLD BAPTIST




